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2022/1233P AR Ashman 29/06/2022 17:32:41  SUPPRT
28 June, 2022
Ms Enya Fogarty
Planning Officer,
London Borough of Camden
Dear Ms Fogarty,
Planning application 2022/1233/P
| am writing to support the application by Neil Beard to replace the current, fimsy 1970¢ s style wroughtiron
gate with the sold wood gate as show in the application documents as there are examples of both in St Marks
Crescent and that adds to the variety of the road
Many thanks
Yours sincerely,
AR Ashman
2022/1233P William Miller 29:06:2022 16:00:05 NOBI | am writing as a long time resident of the area and someone who feels passionately about the proper

restoration of the houses around Primrose Hill which, in many cases, has helped repair the damage that was
done to them by out of character modernisation in the 1960s-90s. In the course of the works that have been
carried out to no.31 over the last couple of years, enormous trouble has been taken to restore the exterior look
of the property. The current castiron gate is not in keeping with the kind of gate that would have originally
been installed on this property. The proposed wooden replacement is both in keeping with this property and
many others in the surrounding streets.

It has my full support and will help enhance the original look of this properly
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